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MEMORANDUM
TO: Scott R. Niehaus, Village Manager
FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development m

MEETING DATE: September 21, 2017

SUBJECT: PC 17-23, 17-24 and 17-26: Lamar Companies Zoning and Sign
Ordinance Amendments and Development Approvals (Request for
Continuance)

At the September 7, 2017 Village Board meeting, the Board considered the zoning actions
associated with Lamar Companies’ request for approval to allow for off-premise interstate signs
at the Glenbard Wastewater facility at 625 West Glen Oak Road. In order for the petitioner to
address the concerns raised at the meeting prior to the Village Board considering the matter on a
second and final reading, the petitioner is requesting a continuance on the matter to the
November 2, 2017 Village Board meeting.

Attached is a correspondence from the petitioner requesting the continuance.

ACTION REQUESTED
On behalf of the petitioner, staff requests the Board of Trustees continue the petitions to the
November 2, 2017 agenda.
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1770 W. 41st Ave.
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W: l[amar.com

September 12, 2017

Mr. William J. Heniff, AICP
Director of Community Development
Village of Lombard

255 East Wilson Avenue

Lombard, IL 60148-3926

Re: Lamar Sign Lease Proposal — Village of Lombard, Illinois
Village of Lombard Plan Commission Case #PC 17-23; Text Amendments to
the Sign Ordinance — Off Premise Interstate Signs
Village of Lombard Plan Commission Case #PC 17-24; Text Amendments to
the Zoning Ordinance — Off Premise Interstate Signs
Village of Lombard Plan Commission Case #PC 17-26; 625 Glen Oak Road
(Glenbard Wastewater Authority GWA Facility)
Lamar Sign Leases

Dear Mr. Heniff:

Please accept this written communication as Lamar’s formal request to have the above
referenced petitions continued from the Village Board of Trustee’s agenda for the September 21,
2017 meeting., Lamar feels it would be in the best interest of both Lamar and the Village to have
these items continued until the November 2. 2017 meeting of the Village Board of Trustees.

Shawn Michael Pettit
Assistant Real Estate Manager
LAMAR ADVERTISING COMPANY

CC:  Scott Niehaus, Village of Lombard
Jon Terpstra, Lamar VP/General Manager
James Perry, Real Estate Manager



